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Welcome to Vieil Aiglun!

What will your holidays in 2020 look like at Le Vieil Aiglun?

The world is slowly emerging from one of its most memorable health crises. COVID-19 has not yet
completely disappeared, but the development of the pandemic is going in the right direction and
the news is reassuring, particularly in the Alpes de Haute-Provence which has been little affected by
the virus. However, you probably have some questions about security measures and possible
restrictions during your vacation.

Our three holiday cottages are located in a natural environment without neighbourhood. Each cottage
has a private space outside. There are also certain areas common to the three cottages (swimming
pool, pétanque court, playground and panoramic terrace). All common areas are accessible. Certain
restrictions will probably apply (for example, maximum 10 people per common area, privatised
"sectors" around the pool), but they will be very light given the layout of the common areas and the
reduced capacity of our cottages.

The main constraint concerns your arrival and departure times. In order to be able to ensure a
reinforced cleaning, we ask you not to arrive before the end of the afternoon and to respect the
departure time when you leave us (10 AM). Please confirm your arrival time by contacting us or by
sending a short text message to +33 6 47 72 47 26.

We also recommend that you choose our cleaning package at the end of your stay while respecting a
minimum of cleanliness. As a reminder: bed sheets are provided (beds made on arrival) as well as

towels. Cleanliness and hygiene have always been our priority and will remain so more than ever.

Remember to carry a face mask during your trips because some shops require the wearing of the mask.



For the rest: the restaurants and cafes have reopened, the markets too (many of them including the
Aiglun local market have always remained open), the hiking trails are accessible, most of the sporting
activities (via ferrata, adventure park, mountain guiding, etc.) have resumed, the beaches of Lac de
Sainte-Croix are gradually reopening, ...

—

Do you want to take the opportunity to discover secret and isolated corners of our territory? Being a
mountain guide, | will guide you with pleasure. You will find some ideas on my website or Facebook

page.

Whatever you do, be prepared to find moments of true relaxation during your vacation: rest around
your cottage, visit local farmers' markets, hike in our mountains, swim in rivers & lakes (or in the pool),
stroll around in the small villages and hamlets of Haute-Provence, rediscover the local gastronomy at
the restaurant,.... Ouch, your vacation may be too short ...

Still have questions ? Contact us by email or phone, we will be happy to answer them.

Contact us:

e E-mail : info@vieil-aiglun.com
e Annick Speth : +33 67308 39 76
e Charles Speth : +33 647 72 47 26

www.Vieil-aiglun.fr
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